
FRANKLIN PARK
BOROUGH & OHIO

TOWNSHIP
NOTICE OF JOINT

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN
PUBLIC HEARINGS

On Wednesday, August 16,
2023,  the  Franklin  Park
Borough Council will hold a
public hearing at 8:00pm at
the Borough building, 2344
West  Ingomar  Road,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15237
regarding  the  proposed
Joint  Comprehensive Plan.
The  Ohio  Township  Board
of  Supervisors  will  hold  a
public hearing on Monday,
August 7,  2023 at 5:00pm
at  the  Nature  Center
located  at  325  Nicholson
Road, Sewickley, PA 15143.
The  regularly  scheduled
meetings  will  start
immediately  following  the
public hearings.
Interested  persons  are
invited  to  attend,
participate,  and  comment
on  the  Joint
Comprehensive  Plan,
which has been on public
display since June 22, 2023
and  remains  available  for
review  at  the  two
municipal buildings and via
both municipal websites at
the following links:
https://www.franklinparkb
orough.us
/243/Comprehensive-Plan
https://www.ohiotwp.org/n
ews
Adoption  of  the  Plan,
pending  any  substantial
changes,  may  occur  at
regular  scheduled
meetings  immediately
following  the  public
hearings  or  at  a
subsequent  Borough
Council  or  Board  of
Supervisors meeting.


